
 

 
 

Abengoa, S.A. (“Abengoa” or the “Company”), in compliance with article 226 of the recast 

text of the Securities Market Act approved by Royal Legislative Decree 4/2015, of 23 

October, and with article 17 of Regulation (EU) No 596/2014 of the European Parliament 

and of the Council of 16 April 2014 on market abuse (market abuse regulation) hereby 

informs the Spanish Securities Market Regulator about the following 

 

Regulatory Announcement 

 

Following the Regulatory Announcement dated 31 December 2018 (official registry number 

273450) informing about the beginning of the accession period to the Lock-up Agreement, 

the Company informs that has agreed to extend the deadline for the fulfilment of the 

conditions precedent to the Effective Date of the Lock-up Agreement until 11.59 p.m.(CET) 

on 28 January 2019. 

Accordingly, the Company (i) requests Claimants, New Bonding Providers and New Money 

2 and Old Money creditors who are lenders to send accession letters to the Lock-up 

Agreement by no later than 28 January 2019 (to the extent they have not already done so) 

and (ii) has extended the deadline for submission by the relevant Noteholders of instructions 

to enter into the Lock-up Agreement (i.e. the Expiration Time of the Lock-up Accession 

Notice that has been shared with the Noteholders) until 12:00 p.m. (CET) on 25 January 

2019. 

Seville, 21 January 2019 


